
 

 

- Translation - 

RPC/HO-SET/ELCID-0002/11 

       February 10, 2011 

Subject: Clarify the news from POST TODAY newspaper 

To       :  The President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

 As appeared in “POST TODAY” newspaper on February 10, 2011 that “RPC Board of 

Directors have approved the TDR issuing plan last year, but could not go there because of the net 

loss of 8 million baht in 2010. However, since all accumulated loss has already been recovered, the 

issuing process will be conducted this April.” 

 

 The Company would like to clarify and inform the fact that the Company planned to issue 

TDR in 2010 as approved by the Extraordinary General Meeting No.1/2553 on March 5, 2010. Since 

there was an accumulated loss as at 31 December 2009, therefore, the TDR issuing could not 

proceed as planned. It is not because of the net loss in 2010 as appeared in the News.        

 

 At present, the Company has fully recovered all accumulated loss since the first quarter of 

2010 and still persists in issuing TDR in 2011.        

 

To be informed 

                                                                                      

                 

 
 

                                                                                                     Yours Sincerely, 

   
 

 
 

                                                                                                  (Siraporn Krishnakan) 

                                                                                              Assistant Managing Director    
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